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From: Allan Wright |

Sent:  Wednesday, 9 January 2013 12:08 PM
To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Electoral reform

Dear Attorney General,

There should be no change to the compulsory voting required currently in Queensiand.

The notion of freedom of choice in whether a person casts a vote should then apply across all aspects of
Government activity. Why single out the electoral laws for freedom of choice as to whether or not you vote.
Using the freedom of choice model why then does the government not give people the freedom of choices to
drive a what ever speed they want to on the roads and make up there own road...simply lunatic stuff...it would

never be allowed.

Every one benefits from Government activity in all forms and therefore should be required to repay that
henefit of government support...education...heaith...law and order and the list goes on, by being required to
have a say in who provides the services they benefit from.

No Change....only perhaps some introduction of computerized voting...not an expert on this, just suggesting it
should be loocked at.

Altan Wright

20/12/2013



